





Hospitals and Clinics Administration

November 30, 2020

TO: The Honorable Members of the Board of Supervisors

Jeffrey V. Smith, M.D., J.D., County Executive

--- DocuSigned by:

FROM: Paul E. Lorenz

Paul Lorenz

Chief Executive Office Santa Clinics

SUBJECT: De Paul Health Center

On November 24, 2020, Supervisor Chavez's office inquired regarding when the De Paul Health Clinic would be open to take patients, if not already, and Health Center's patient capacity. This memo provides the requested information.

The De Paul Health Center is currently providing services through an urgent care clinic, general surgery clinic and a pediatric clinic. In addition, there is bed capacity for 36 patients that could be utilized for COVID-19 surge.

Additional clinics are being readied to provide easier access to services. These include breast cancer care and obstetric/gynecological clinics.

C: Miguel Marquez, Chief Operations Officer

James R. Williams, County Counsel Megan Doyle, Clerk of the Board

Chief Board Aides

Debbie Dills-Thompson, OBA Agenda Review Administrator